Dr. Forrest C. Allen - August 1, 1938

I am also enclosing copy of an article pub-
lished in the ®American School and University® entitled
"Indoor Play Facilities for College Women®™. This will
perhaps be particularly helpful to you and to Miss
Hoover, your director in charge of women's athletiecs,
as something of a guide in helping to determine what
facilities to provide in the proposed new women's
building. It is in helping to solve these problems
and in helping to determine the most efficient dimen-
sions for various combinations of activities that my pre-
liminary services may be particularly helpful.

I should be glgd to come out to Lawrence
for canference with you and others who are interested
at any convenient time.

Assuring you of my deep interest and hoping

that I may have the privilege of serving you and your
University, 1 remain

Faithfully yours,
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